

Service Corps of Retired Executives Association

"We volunteer our expertise to cultivate America's economic growth"

DECATUR CHAPTER, 1184 W. Main St., Millikin University, Decatur, IL 62522 217/424-6297

October 31, 1995

Mr. John Moorman Decatur Public Library 247 E. North St. Decatur, IL 62523

Dear Mr. Moorman,

Thank you for permitting the recent SCORE seminar to be held in the conference room at the public library on October 18. There were twelve registered participants and six SCORE members in attendance. While we had hoped for more attendees, overall we consider the event a success.

As in the past, registrants continued to be very complimentary about the selection of the library as the site for the seminar. Also the book display set up by Mr. Merrick received considerable attention from participants. On behalf of the seminar planning committee and the SCORE membership, I want to express our appreciation to you and the library staff for your assistance in helping us with the seminar.

Very truly yours,

Clis whitrook

Clint Whitrock

Committee Chair